Nature Walk
Last Friday morning we went on a nature walk to castle town. When we were at castle town Mrs Fleming told us about the yew trees. And she told us that the yew trees were for stopping cow’s eating grass. We proceeded on and Mrs Fleming told us about the Ha Ha Ditch. A Few minutes later we saw the old soldier the oldest tree in the Avenue. Later we saw some bat boxes and ducks. A few minutes later we crossed the Ha Ha Ditch and we saw a squirrel. We found a place to cross the Ha Ha Ditch. We saw a Butan tree and got an acorn. We looked for some conkers but we did not find any so we proceeded to walk on the way back to the school Mrs Fleming told us that we walked 7500 meters.
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